
UPPER MERION TOWNSHIP POLICE 

 
WEEKLY BULLETIN 

 

For the week ending on April 20, 2017 
  

Upper Merion Police Officers responded to 564 calls for service including 29 automobile 

crashes, 8 Retail Thefts, 4 domestics, 14 disabled vehicles, 12 meet complainants and 53 alarms.  

Some notable incidents from the same are detailed below: 
 

MALL AND VICINITY 
 

Retail Theft 

Solstice Sunglass Boutique 160 North Gulph Road – occurred 4/12/17 at 1340 hours  

An unknown male was captured on security camera stealing three pairs of sunglasses. 

 

Theft Report 

Swarovski Crystal Storage 160 North Gulph Road – occurred between 4/11/17 4/13/17  

An unknown actor broke into a fixture supply room (not intended to store merchandise) and stole 

186 Chrystal items. 

 

Starbuck’s Coffee Plaza 160 N. Gulph Road – occurred 4/18/17 between 1450 -1520 hrs. 

An unknown actor stole a purse which was momentarily left unattended on a table at location. 

 

Cheesecake Factory 690 West DeKalb Pike – occurred 4/18/17 between 1921 - 2223 hrs. 

The victim placed her purse on the hook under the bar. A female then sat down next to her and 

placed her purse on the same hook. Within four minutes the female leaves. The victim then 

realized her wallet was missing from her purse. While waiting for UMPD she received a text 

stating her credit card had been used at the Apple Store and another at Louis Vuitton for (the 

actor must have panicked while in the store, she left without the merchandise). Security took the 

victim over to the Rite Aid entrance when the actor was walking out of the mall. He asked to see 

her receipt which she stated she did not have and re-entered the mall. The actor then went to 

Forever 21 and attempted to hide the bag under merchandise and left the store. An employee 

observed her hide the bag and took the bag to security where the actor reclaimed the bag. The 

actor was also with another male and female who were observed parking a black 2017 Jeep 

Grand Cherokee.   



 

 

AREA NORTH OF ROUTE 202 AND WEST OF HENDERSON ROAD 

 
Vehicle Theft 

500 block of American Ave– occurred between 4/12/17 and 4/20/17  

The resident was out of town for a month and when he returned his gray 1999 Toyota Camry, 

was missing. 

 

 

AREA EAST OF HENDERSON ROAD 
 

Disturbance 

500 block of Philadelphia Ave – occurred 4/14/17 at 0803 hours  

A female parked her vehicle blocking the driveway of above location. The resident was leaving 

for work and went and knocked on the widow to ask the subject to move so he could get out of 

the driveway. The female began to yell at the resident who got into his vehicle and left the area. 

The female followed the resident and yelled at him again at a stop sign. The female was cited for 

DC. 

 

 

GULPH MILLS AND VICINITY 
(no incidents to report) 

 

 


